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The Secret Present Room


This is the opportunity for the children to purchase gifts for Christmas.  On Friday 8th December members of the committee, with help from some volunteers, will help the children choose and wrap a present from the donations sent in on non-uniform day.


All you need to do is send them in with £5 in a named envelope and a carrier bag.  They can choose from a selection of items and pop it under the tree ready for Christmas Day.  Remember children it is a special surprise for your grown-ups








 





Fireworks Spectacular


What an amazing bonfire and fireworks display we had this year!  The weather was perfect and we even had a stunning moon. Helen, our treasurer, worked hard that very evening to count up what we had made and last week our final total hit well over £2000.   Thank you to the staff, volunteers and FOFS committee for all of your hard work on this successful event and of course everyone for coming!





Our second full committee meeting was again well represented.  We have made plans for forthcoming events and finalised details for both the Christmas Craft Fayre and The Secret Present Room. If you would still like to join our committee try and catch Carly, our secretary, in the playground for further details.








The Christmas Craft Fayre is to be held on Saturday 2nd December 2-5pm in the school hall. Lovely stalls being run by lots of crafty people and plenty of children have signed up to sell some wonderful treats too.  Not many shopping days left and this will be an ideal opportunity to bag a bargain!








Upcoming events include:


Quiz Night – ticket includes a meal. Bar and raffle Sorry children this is adults only!!


Easter Egg Hunt


Summer Fete











